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AEMC DSP STAGE 2 - SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION 

PROVIDING AN ENVIRONMENT TO ENCOURAGE DEMAND SIDE 
PARTICIPATION (DSP) IN THE NATIONAL ELECTRICITY MARKET (NEM) 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Supplementary Submission.  Energy Response 
and a number of other parties believe that this is such an important Review that every 
endeavour must be made during this Review to identify all the barriers and recommend 
solutions that will encourage and empower the Demand Side of the National Electricity 
Market (NEM) to participate to the fullest extent possible.   

A successful outcome of this Review will mean that electricity consumers will be able to 
realise the best value for themselves and help create a more efficient, reliable and 
sustainable electricity supply system for Australia and Australians. 

Our appreciation is expressed in the Submission for the assistance and knowledge from 
a number of parties who assisted with the formation of this Submission.  

We are happy to discuss any of the matters in this Submission at any time. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ross S. Fraser 
Executive Chairman 


